LAND-GRANT COLLEGE STATUS

‘(Boa.rd of Trustees Meeting, March 28, 1965)

The Board agreed that the President would investigate and consider
the possibility of the inclusion of the College of the Virgin Islands in
land-grant programs of the Federal Government. The President was
requested to gather information on this subject and present it to the Board

for its review and consideration.




